Julie Arnzen

From: Julie_Arnzen@opb.org

Sent: Saturday, November 22, 2003 12:03 PM

To: Julie_Arnzen@opb.org

Subject: Volunteer opportunity for Cornerstone Members

Dear OPB Cornerstone Society Members -

This is OPB's busiest time of the year and we need your help! One of

the most important things we do each day is thank our members for their
generous and ongoing support. We will hold 'Thank a Member" day in
December and we'd love to have you (as a Cornerstone member) come in and
help us thank other members. It's great fun and we will NOT be asking

you to ask for additional contributions. Your role is to simply say

"Thanks for your support." Here are the details:

Tuesday, December 9
Shifts:
9-11 AM
11 AM-1PM
1-3PM

OPB Studio

Oregon Public Broadcasting
7140 SW Macadam Ave
Portland, OR 97219

Cornerstone members and additional OPB volunteers will be making thank
you calls to new members who joined in September and October, 2003.
There will be a short script to follow and most calls will reach

answering machines. Snacks will be provided and we will have several
PRIZE DRAWINGS!

Please let me know if you are interested in participating. Call me at
503-977-7765 or reply to this e-mail with your name, phone number and
preferred shift.

Thank you for your support of Oregon Public Broadcasting!
Best regards,

Julie Arnzen

Cornerstone Society Coordinator
Oregon Public Broadcasting
503.977.7765

503.293.4152 (Fax)
julie_arnzen@opb.org
www.opb.org



